CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



October 9, 2015

Jake Bordenave, P.E.
Bordenave Designs
PO Box 91194
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE:

Garcia's Kitchen

1736 Central Ave NW

Request 180 Day Temporary C.O. – Accepted Engineers Stamp Date 4/16/14 (J13D096)

Certification Dated (no date)

Dear Mr. Bordenave,

Based upon the information provided in your certification received 10/8/2015, the 180 day temporary CO requested for this site is acceptable by hydrology.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Albuquerque

Sincerely,

New Mexico 87103

Rita Harmon, P.E. Senior Engineer

www.cabq.gov

Planning Department

RR/RH C: File